
 

Harriet Performing Arts Center 
The Campaign for HPAC

             — I want to help Harriet Performing Arts Center take its place among the top 

tier of regional theaters in America with my tax-deductible contribution to the HPAC 
campaign. Please use my gift to lift new voices, create a new home for artists and 

audiences, and ignite a new phase of artistic success for HPAC.  
ENCLOSED IS MY CONTRIBUTION OF 

$10,000*  
will receive a seat plaque in the center orchestra 

$5,000* 
will receive a seat plaque in the balcony or side 
orchestra

$2,500* 
will receive a personalized brick in the new 
Round House theatre

$1,000

$500 

Other: $_______________

  Please contact me with information on recognition  
 opportunities for gifts $25,000 and above. 

See reverse for methods of payment.  
*Gifts of $2,500 and above are payable 
over three years. Seat plaque naming and 
personalized brick details will be sent 
after receipt of this form.  

Name:______________________________________


Address: ___________________________________


City:_______________________________________


State: ____________ Zip Code: ________________


Phone Number: _____________________________


Email: _____________________________________


Recognition name (for donor listings):


__________________________________________


__________________________________________

PLEASE COMPLETE FORM IN ITS ENTIRETY.



Harriet Performing Arts Center 
The Campaign for HPAC

PAYMENT INFORMATION
Preferred method of payment

I have included a check payable to
Harriet Performing Arts Center

Please charge my gift to my credit card:

Visa
MasterCard
American Express
Discover

______________________________
Card Number

______________   ______________
Expiration Date CVV Number

_________________________________
Name on Card

_________________________________
Signature

For gifts of $2500 and above payable over 3 
years, please charge my card:

Annually
Bi-annually
Quarterly
Monthly

Please send me stock transfer information.

For more information about the HPAC campaign, please contact our Development Department.


